
St. Antony 
24th November 2010 
 

„Typed letter“ 
 

Dear sponsor parent Veronika, 
 
Here is your loving child Serena is writing this letter. How are you? How is your 
work going on? I am fine here. My family members are also fine. I am happy to know 
from the area social worker that you have come forward to accept me as your 
sponsored child. Myself and my family members are thankful to you. 
 
I am happy to write about my family. My father is working as a helper in a shop. 
Mother is a housewife. We are three children in the family. Sester Priyanka is 
studying in 10th. Sister Sujitha is in 7th grade. I am studying in 3rd in St. Antony 
school. In October month I had completed my mid term exams. I have passed in the 
exams. I had holidays for 15 days. I played with my friends and completed home 
work. 
 
How is the weather condition at your side? We are in winter season and the weather 
is hot. Christmas is coming near. Here I come to wish you a Merry Christmas and a 
Peaceful New Year. May God bless you and keep you happy. Thank you for your 
love and support. Here I end my letter. 
 
Your loving child 
Serena Rego 
 
Přepsala: Nikola Mauleová 


